State and local Webinars and proposed topics

Feb. 20
USA.gov overview 
(TomS presentation of canned overview)
March 19
USA.gov search engine (John Murphy invite)
April 16
Second language websites overview (Lailani Martinez invite)
May 21
Presentation on State website citizen centered commonalities (TomS)

June 18
Web 2.0 (presentation tbd)
Communications
1. Jan 31 email re one year anniversary

2. Feb.  7  email schedule of webinars with instructions on registration
3. Feb. 21 email market info on search engine with reminder re March webinar

4. March 7 email marketing message on gobierno USA with reminder re april webinar

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for you for continuing to link to USA.gov from your website.  It has been a little more than a year since USA.gov,  the award winning official web portal of the U.S. government, changed its name from Firstgov.gov.  USA.gov remains the most complete and central place to find authoritative information from all levels of government.  
Time Magazine recognized USA.gov as one of the “top 25 websites you can’t live without”, and Brown University again ranked USA.gov #1 in federal e-government performance.  

Providing your citizens with a link to USA.gov is the easiest and most direct way to provide them with access to information about and from the U.S. federal government.  

You can find updated information on how to link to USA.gov and Gobierno USA.gov at http://www.usa.gov/About/FirstGov_Logos.shtml   This information may be of interest if you have not recently refreshed your link to our site.  As noted, USA.gov was formerly called Firstgov.gov.  
I also want to invite you to visit WebContent.gov, a practical guide to help you manage your public sector website. You’ll find information about public sector web best practices, website usability and performance measures.  You will also find the latest Web manger University class schedule.   Web Manager University offers practical and affordable training for web managers of federal, state and local government websites.  

Throughout the coming year the Center for Intergovernmental Solutions, will be sponsoring webinar discussions on issues and topics for state and local web mangers.  These webinars will be able to accommodate as many as 100 participants at a time, and will include presentations on the use of second language sites, the impact of Web 2.0 on citizen services, e-democracy, and the free and open availability of the USA.gov search engine for use by state and local government web sites.   A complete schedule of these webinars, and instructions on how to register for any or all of them will be available shortly.  
In addition, I would call your attention to  xxxxxxxx.  This is the latest issue of the DotGovBuzz which is published monthly by the Center for Intergovernmental Solutions.  The DotGovBuzz is a brief but informative overview of the people and events that shape the public sector IT world.  If you would like to receive the DotGovBuzz as it is published, please contact me.  

Feel free to also contact me if you there is someone in your organization connected with managing public sector web content whom you believe would benefit from either the webinar program or would like to receive the DotGov Buzz.

